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Dear Friends of Ganado Baptist Bible College,                                                                                  August 2023 

 

Classes have started at Ganado Baptist Bible College for the Fall semester of 2023! We have 24 students and 

more full-time students than last year. Mrs. Haynes has 18 piano students, which is a record! 

 

This past May, Bro. Darryl James graduated from the College. He is the Assis-

tant Pastor at Ganado Baptist Church. Be in prayer for him and Mrs. Brittney 

as we seek the next course God has for them. Their oldest son, Rope, is in his 

second year as a student at GBBC. Bro. Darryl was able to walk at the gradua-

tion ceremony at Trinity Baptist Bible College in Arlington, Texas. One of our 

graduates, Pastor Ryan Nez, was the graduation speaker. It is thrilling to see 

God work in the lives of our students and graduates! 

 

The Navajoland Baptist Revival was amazing with several saved and others called to preach. This meeting 

kicks off our Fall semester. Bro. Stacey Shifflet from Dundalk, Maryland was our main speaker. One young 

man who surrendered to preach, Elijah Morgan, is now a full-time student at GBBC. 

 

We would appreciate your prayers concerning the future of the College. We are getting some inquiries from 

other Tribal Nations about having students come to GBBC. Currently, we do not have dorms, but we are ac-

tively pursuing acquiring more land here at Ganado to facilitate this. Please pray for God’s clear direction in 

this process. 

 

One of our graduates, Dheidrick Hobbs, is going on full-time deputation in October with his wife, Joetta. They 

interned with Bro. Joel and are now ready to raise support to start a work in Chinle. Pray for this fine young 

couple as they prepare for the work. Thank you also for your prayers and support of the work here at GBBC! 

 

In Christ, 

Pastor Mark Haynes and Pastor Joel Haynes 

Administrators 

Ganado Baptist Bible College 


